
 

   

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Re: Teacher changes in English, Psychology and Religious Studies 

 

I am writing to inform you of a possible change in class teacher for your child. Due to an 

exciting appointment in the English department and an experienced teacher moving into the 

Social Science department, there are likely to be changes in the English and Psychology 

teachers for your child. This means that an existing KS3 specialist English teacher will be 

working with more of our KS3 students in English and Religious Studies. 

 

We believe that this change will bring many benefits to our school. Our new teacher will bring 

a wealth of experience and knowledge to the English department, and the existing KS3 

specialist English teacher will be able to focus on teaching more of our KS3 students. 

 

We understand that change can be difficult, but we are confident that this transition will be a 

smooth one. The teacher changes will be going ahead from the 5th February and from 

tomorrow you can see if you have a change by moving the class charts forward. 

 

Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Raymont 

Assistant Principal for Raising Standards. 

 


